
Alumni Board 
Update

The Sigma Alpha Rho Alumni 
Association is proud to welcome 
the following brothers who were 

elected to our board at the annual 
alumni association meeting held on 

November 7, 2024:

•  Matt Bagell, Beta Tau 1996
•  David Chanin, Phi 2023
•  Scott Engel, Tau Xi 1973
•  Gary Katz, Delta Theta 1964
•  Jerry Steiner, Epsilon 1967
•  Ed Waldman, Zeta Iota 1974

We look forward to their leadership 
and contributions as we continue 

to support both our alumni and the 
active fraternity.

At the same time, we extend our 
heartfelt thanks to these dedicated 
brothers whose terms on the board 

have come to a close:

•  Jerry Segal, Tau X 1962
•  Herb Cohen, Xi 1972

Their time, effort, and commitment 
to our fraternity have left an indelible 

mark, and we are forever grateful.

See important updates at www.saralumni.com

ALUMNI PRESIDENT’S REPORT

Winter 2024-2025 www.saralumni.com

Our Alumni Association celebrated our 107th Anniversary Reunion at the  
Jewish Community Center in Cherry Hill, NJ, on June 30, 2024, where approximately 
150 brothers gathered to honor our legacy. Our alumni also regularly meet for lunch 
three or four times a year in South Florida, and many chapters host their own events 
throughout the year. (Story and photos online)

In October 2023, we proudly helped celebrate Epsilon’s 100th Anniversary 
in Mount Laurel, NJ. Both this event and our 107th anniversary reunion were 
tremendous successes, with everyone enjoying the chance to reconnect and share 
cherished memories. (Full story online)

Looking ahead, Brothers Ed Waldman (Zeta Iota 1974) and Scott Engel (Tau Xi 
1973) have already stepped up to chair our 110th Anniversary Celebration. Stay 
connected with our website and Facebook for further updates as plans unfold.

By participating in the Alumni Association, you’ll stay informed of the latest 
developments and have a hand in  
shaping our future. A key focus of the board has been the reactivation of the 
active fraternity, marked by the induction of the Phi Chapter. We are committed 
to continuing this essential work, and your involvement is vital to our continued 
success. Please consider joining the Alumni Association today. We need your 
support by joining the alumni association today or renewing your membership. 
Please mail your membership today!

Lastly, we mourn the loss of Brother Rick Goldman, Beta Iota 1971. Rick served 
our fraternity with love and passion, and it was an honor to have him on the alumni 
board. He will be deeply missed by all of us. May Rick’s memory be for a blessing.

	 Fraternally yours,

	 Joel H. Hollander
	 Joel H. Hollander, Zeta Theta, 1967, PSER
	 jhollander1@yahoo.com

http://www.saralumni.com
https://saralumni.com/moments/107th-anniversary.html
https://saralumni.com/about/jewish_voice_20230310.html
mailto:jhollander1%40yahoo.com?subject=


SIGMA ALPHA RHO FRATERNITY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

2024 Scholarship Recipients

• $500    PIERCE GODFREY  (son of Norman Godfrey, Omega)
• $500    JOSHUA BAGELLE  (son of Danny Bagelle, Tau Xi)
• $500    JAKE HAMBURG  (grandson of Harvey Hamburg, Eta)
• $500    RACHEL HORNSTEIN  (daughter of Andy Hornstein, Zeta Tau)
• $500    WILLIAM BRAMLEY  (grandson of Gary Collins, Phi)

CONGRATULATIONS!
Emails were sent to the brothers related to the recipients.

SIGMA ALPHA RHO 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT 
Joel Hollander (Zeta Theta 1967)  
814-931-7473 
jhollander1@yahoo.com

VICE PRESIDENT 
Henry Doner (Epsilon 1972) 
856-719-8711 
henry@donercastro.com

TREASURER
Phil Fink (Theta Epsilon 1961) 
410-404-5648 
philipffinkfink@gmail.com

SECRETARY 
Carl Bagell (Tau Xi 1967)
609-330-3927 
carlbagell@gmail.com

RECORDING SECRETARY 
Jamy Gross (Beta Tau 1977) 
856-295-1986 
navistar96@yahoo.com

PAST ALUMNI PRESIDENT 
Stuart Discount (Zeta Tau 1970) 
215-518-0472
stuart.discount1@gmail.com

MEMBERS AT LARGE
Jay Abovitz (Xi 1972)  
215-630-9840 
jayabovitz@gmail.com
Matt Bagell (Beta Tau 1996) 
609-330-6508 
Mbagell12@gmail.com
Don Benn (Omega 1967)  
215-820-2751 
donbenn@aol.com
Larry Blumenthal (Tau Xi 1981)  
610-416-1113 
larryblum31@gmail.com
David Chanin (Phi 2023) 
267-397-6204 
davidchanin9@gmail.com
Scott Engel (Tau Xi 1973) 
610-639-8128 
scottzengel1@gmail.com
Jeffrey Frankel (Alpha Iota 1971)  
718-692-4547 
jmfrnkl@hotmail.com
Jeff Kanner (Delta Xi 1964) 
704-560-0333 
jkanner@comporium.net
Steve Kaplan (Delta Theta 1965) 
617-817-7886 
skkpsych@icloud.com
Gary Katz (Delta Theta 1964) 
954-234-5018 
katman875@aol.com
Josh Malis (Beta Tau 1975)  
215-833-2135 
dj22@erols.com
Rob Malmud (Zeta Tau 1984)  
856-904-3383 
rmalmud@maxresinc.com 
Merrick Rosenberg (Beta Iota 1982) 
609.417.4019 
Jerry Steiner (Epsilon 1967) 
609-484-9242 
jhs@steinerlawoffice.comcastbiz.net
Ed Waldman (Zeta Iota 1974) 
443-756-7601 
edwaldman1958@yahoo.com
Steve Wernick (Xi 1973) 
215-499-0090 
steve@stevewernick.com

S.A.R. ALUMNI UPDATE
EDITOR—Steven K. Kaplan
PRODUCTION—Jay Abovitz
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News from the Editor
It’s wonderful to receive updates from brothers around the country to include in 

our newsletters. Since we’ve switched to 100% online production it’s important for 
everyone to update their information using this link: 

https://www.saralumni.com/contact/updateinfo.html

It’s exciting to hear the updates from our new Phi Chapter and how they are 
growing their membership. Included in this newsletter are photos from various get 
togethers that have happened in Florida and Phillie. I strongly suggest that those living 
in other geographic areas reach out to your old brothers and organize a breakfast or 
brunch. Let us know and someone from the alumni board might be able to join you.  

Please keep your personal updates coming so that brothers can hear where you’ve 
been. I wish everyone a healthy New Year.

I also would like to send kudos to brother Jay Abovitz for his assistance in 
publishing the newsletters. Without his support we couldn’t do it!! 

f 43 
&8rl

Phi Chapter Update
Phi has been very busy the past few months.  The chapter meets weekly, and their 

primary focus has been the pledge class.
Exciting News!  They have 10 pledges and plan to induct them this month.  
Recently, the chapter hosted a bowling party at Bowlero with 36 attending. Phi also 

ran an event at Palz restaurant in Huntingdon Valley that included dinner and watching 
the Sixers game together.

So, what’s next?  Phi has many new names for new pledges and plan to begin a 
new pledge class in February.  They are currently designing unique SAR shirts to sell 
for spirit and a fundraiser.  Also, Phi is working on 2 events in January and discussed a 
poker event and ice-skating...more details to soon follow. 

(Big thank you goes out to Larry Blumenthal and Josh Malis for the past several 
years advising and mentoring the renewal of Sigma Alpha Rho)
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TID BITS 
from brothers

1950s
Alan Hess, Upsilon Kappa 1952 
Enjoy classic cars and Bocci. Retired after 
50 years in the Toy Industry.  University of 
Miami 1965 and on the Presidents Council 
for 33 years.

Richard A Block, Alpha Xi and transferred  
to Delta Omega 1955/56 
In DO  I was VP under Eric Solomon who 
became SER.  Two of my DO brothers 
also live in LA: Danny Cohen and Harris 
Pinsky.  I sure would like to find out the 
whereabouts of the other brothers from 
DO.  My most significant memory was of a 
conclave in Falls Church VA.  We traveled 
by bus which had no on board bathroom.  
By the time we arrived I was ready to 
explode so I ran into the first restroom I 
saw.  It was filled with black people both 
men and women.  After I relieved myself 
and went outside I saw there were a men’s 
and women’s rest rooms and the one I was 
in was labeled blacks.  In the civil rights 
movement we heard of sit-ins and stand-
ins.  Mine, as far as I know, was the only 
PEE-IN.  Another fun reminiscence:  I wrote 
and printed (mimeographed) the chapter 
newsletter.  One young man in the chapter 
was dating a girl named Hope.  She had a 
sister named Joy.  I put a one liner in the 
paper that read: X has hope in his heart 
but would prefer to have joy in bed.  The 
shmeckel showed it to the giirls’ father…  
We had a chapter sweetheart.  She now 
lives in Colorado.  We keep in touch….
friendships last longer than marriages.  
You stirred something—more keep coming 
to my 84 year old brain.  Will keep in touch. 

Richard Remick, Xi 1956 
Hope to hear from a brother that lives in 
the Palm Beach Gardens or Jupiter area.

Steve Shapiro, Epsilon 1957 
I was in Epsilon and graduated high school 
in 1957, a century ago!!!!  I am actually 
encouraging my 17 year old grandson 
to look at schools with a reasonable eye 
towards fraternity since I found SAR to 
be such a wonderful training ground, 
particularly for me since I was almost 2 
years younger than my classmates and 
needed that guidance and brotherhood.  
My class actually won the award that year 
for the "best" chapter which if I recall was 
called the Abbie. 

Blair Friedman, Theta Lambda 1958 
U.S. Navy Vietnam War Veteran. 
Graduated Atlantic City High School 
in 1962.  My sister, Dorothy graduated 
Atlantic City in 1949.  My father owned the 
B & G Barbecue in Atlantic City.

David Tarr, Theta Lambda 1958 
My wife and I and our two sons, their 
wives and four grandchildren vacationed 
for 9 days in Alaska last summer.   
It was a great trip.

Brother Jerry  Warshaw, Alpha Signa 
Chapter, NY, 1958 
After my retirement, I joined an organization 
called SHAREafrica (www.shareafrica.org). 
I am V.P. and go to a remote area in Kenya 
which has a dense population of orphans. 
We get them into boarding schools provide 
them free education, free medical care and 
numerous other free support programs. 

We are all volunteers;  SHARE has no 
paid employees with the exception of a 
few Kenyan social workers who know the 
villages and assist the kids. We recently 
also started a mobile clinic program where 
we send a van with medical personnel and 
equipment to remote villages to provide 
modern medical care where otherwise none 
exists. I am getting more out of this then I 
am putting into it. 

To offer some quotes from the kids that  
we met:
“I am grateful, so grateful to you”
“I can smile again” 
“I am no longer living under a cloud” and 
“�I will make of my life something special, you 
will see as I want to make you all proud”

“Please thank everyone in SHARE for me.”

1960s
Stuart Abramson, Tau Xi 1960 
SAR was the foundation of my life during 
high school.  Turkey Trots, Conventions, 
and sport competitions were highlights of 
my life.  My father was in Xi Chapter along 
with his brother and cousins.  He was good 
friends with Whitey Weissman and I was 
friendly with his son, Richard.

Barry R. Yaffe, Eta 1960 
Enjoy fishing and serves as a Captain.  
Previously a snow ski instructor and high 
school gymnastics.  Education: Temple, 
Penn and Pitt.

Paul Sandler, Zeta Tau, 1961-63 
I fondly remember 1962 when I was Sigma 
Rho of Zeta Tau. We ran the Conclave in 
Philadelphia with Zeta Iota at the Greenbriar 
Country Club. It is hard to imagine 16 year 
old kids running such a big operation. One of 
my best memories was having to hire a band 
for the big Saturday night party.  Someone 
gave me the name of a band in the middle of 
south New Jersey. We went to a basement 
in a beat up house where we met Dr Bash 
and his Redcoats.We loved them but were 
concerned how they would dress because 
their look and attire were a concern. They 
showed up that night in red tuxedos and 
were a giant hit and the life of the party.

Marc Tarabour, Nu Beta 1961 
Nu Beta has not existed for approximately 
58 years but I have amazing memories.

Craig Cohen, Zeta Iota 1962 (part 1) 
In 1962 I was 15 and was in Zeta Iota 
Chapter. The Conclave at the Greenbriar 
Country Club in Wynnefield Heights, in 
Philadelphia was dubbed, “Moonlight In 
January”. Our Sigma Rho was Jan Mayon. 

REACH OUT TO 
BROTHERS!

BROTHERS,  
ARE THERE ANY  

ALUMNI GATHERINGS 
TAKING PLACE IN  

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA?   
IF SO, PLEASE CONTACT ME.

THANK YOU,  
RICHARD BLOCK,  

DELTA OMEGA 1958, 
BLOCKRA@AOL.COM

http://www.shareafrica.org
mailto:blockra%40aol.com?subject=
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I remember him to be a great leader, and 
a good guy. He drove his mother’s car, a 
1960 Red Chevy Station Wagon, known 
as the “Mays Mobile”, where pledges 
wood moon from the rear tailgate power 
window, that earned me the nickname, 
“Moon”.

Craig Cohn, Zeta Iota 1962 (part 2) 
I attended Overbrook High School and 
presently live in Northbrook, IL.  My 
chapter, Zeta Iota, was really close with 
our brothers in the Lambda chapter, 
in Wilmington, DE. It was only a 1/2 
hour ride from Overbrook Park to their 
neighborhood in Wilmington. We always 
attended their conclaves that were held on 
Thanksgiving Day weekend. The name of 
their conclave was “Snowball”, and it was 
held at the Hotel Du Pont in Downtown 
Wilmington. Lambda brothers went to P.S. 
DuPont High School.  
And they hung out at The Charcoal Pit, 
drive-in restaurant that looked like Arnold’s 
Drive-In on Happy Days.

Lew Cohen, Zeta Xi 1962 
Still working and Managing Director of an 
Investment Team.

Nelson Assael, Upsilon Kappa, 1965 
Retired Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeon.

Joel Cohen, Upsilon Kappa 1965 
Living in Florida since 1969.  University of 
Miami graduate.  Retired since 2020

Sheila Rubin  
(Guest post by wife of deceased Delta 
Theta Brother: Ira Rubin) 
I married an SAR alum (Ira Rubin, Delta 
Theta chapter Levittown, PA).  Ira and 
I met at an SAR conclave in N.O. in 
1965. We had both just turned 15 years 
old.  It was the start of a long, loving 
relationship. We married in 1968, had 2 
children and 5 grandchildren.  Sadly, I lost 
the love of my life 10 years ago to brain 
cancer.  I still keep up with some of his 
beloved SAR brothers.  They were such 
an important part of his life. 

[Editorial Note:  I (Steven Kaplan) had the 
honor of walking Sheila’s mom down the 
aisle at the wedding in New Orleans!]

Arnie Guttenberg, Upsilon Kappa 1966 
Retired and Single.  I remember nothing!

Richard Selzer, Delta Gamma 1966 
Trying to retire – enjoying life.  The 
fraternity has given me lots of friends and 
this Florida reunion was a great chance to 
catch up with a few. 

Michale D. Solomon, Upsilon Kappa 1966 
Semi-retired attorney, split time between 
homes in Florida Keys and Nashville.  
Married for 34 years, 5 children, nine 
grandchildren.  Living a life on  
“Island Time”.

Rob Feldman, Delta Gamma, 1967 
Recently retired.  Snow bird Florida 
resident.  Still have childhood friends 
from grade school.  The March 10 Florida 
reunion was my first ever reunion. 

Jerry Steiner, Epsilon 1967 
I have practiced law in Atlantic County, 
NJ for 45 years.  Also served as a 
Trustee and  President of the local Bar 
Association.  Served on the Board of 
Directors for the Katz JCC and the men’s 
club president of Beth El Synagogue.  I 
live in Margate, NJ with my wife, Bonnie, 
of 49 years, and we enjoy our 2 children 
and 3 grandchildren.

1970s
Stan Bouton, Beta Tau 1972 
I joined in 1972 with Beta Tau, we were 
running strong in Cherry Hill with lots of 
Philly chapters.  I miss those guys.

Bruce Donor, Epsilon, 1974 
Financial Planning and Retirement 
Planning. I see my brothers Henry and 
Joel Doner.  I ask everyone to say a prayer 
for Joel, a past Sigma Rho of Epsilon who 
is recovering from a stroke.

Scott Engel, Tau Xi 1974 
We hosted a Seder in Sarasota that 
included two local SAR brothers, Todd 
Richman, Beta Epsilon, and Scott Schecter, 
Phi. Great time. Amazing how all of these 
friendships have stood the test of time.

Mitchell Matez, Epsilon, 1974 
Living and playing in Paradise – South 
Florida.

Plans for… 
THE NEXT BIG REUNION

Hello Brothers!
We are thrilled to be the Co-Chairs of the 110th SAR reunion, which will be 

held in 2027, a date to be announced next year. Our plan is to put together the 
most well-attended reunion with plenty of unique features! 

Looking back at the 3 conventions and 2 ski trips that we chaired together, 
the goal then, like it is now, is some great fun and surprises for all. Back 
then, we included trips to Kings Dominion (Virginia Beach convention) and to 
Broadway to see Beatlemania when we were in NYC. Who can forget the antics 
at the Statler Hilton!  

We will soon be organizing a committee comprised of Brothers from 
each decade to assist with maximizing buzz and attendance. Contact has 
been made with our Canadian Brothers, who are so happy to be back in the 
loop and they will be part of the committee as well. We have had such great 
conversations via Zoom and recalled with such specific details the many 
conclaves, conventions, and visits with each others’ families. The feeling never 
goes away for any of us!

With a goal of avoiding the NFL schedule and bearing in mind the many 
Brothers who are snowbirds, we will select a date that we hope will work for 
everyone at a venue convenient for all with flexible capacity based on our 
needs.

We will create sponsorship opportunities in an attempt to hold down the 
cost as much as possible and ensure a successful event. 

Looking forward to hearing from all who are interested in helping.
Scott Engle, Tau Xi 1973 and Ed Waldman, Zeta Iota 1974

http://www.SARAlumni.com
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SAR Area Get Togethers 
 

 

 

 
South Florida 
March 2024 
 Richard Remick, Xi 1956; Barry YaEe, Eta 1960;Blair Freidman, Theta Lambda 1958; Stuart 
Yourish, Nu Beta 1960; Alan Perry, Tau Xi 1968;Michael Solomon, Upsilon Kappa 1966; 
Jason Sonin, Alpha Iota 1954;Barry Dershaw; Ben Lafazan, Upsilon 1964; Alan Hollander, 
Zeta Theta 1965; Joel Hollander, Zeta Theta 1967;Larry Caplan, Gamma 1965;Rob 
Feldman, Delta Gamma 1967; Lew Cohen, Zeta Xi 1964; Bruce Donor, Epsilon 1974; 
Mitchell Matez, Epsilon 1974; Nelson Assael, Upsilon Kappa 1965; Neil Berman, Alpha Iota 
1964; Richard Selzer, Delta Gamma 1966; Stuart Abramson, Tau Xi 1960; Norman Cohen, 
Sigma 1953; Arnie Guttenberg, Upsilon Kappa 1966; Eric Segal; Jerry Steiner, Epsilon 1966; 
 David Tarr, Theta Lambda 1958;Elliot Slotnick, Alpha Sigma 1958; Marc Tarabour, Nu Beta 
1961; Alan Hess, Upsilon Kappa 1957; Joel Cohen, Upsilon Kappa 1965; Gary Katz, Delta 
Theta 1964; Ed Pressman, Tau Xi 1965; Barry Brandeis, Tau Xi 1961; 
 

 
Tau Xi 
December 2024 

Tau Xi, December 2024

 
 

 
South Florida 
November 2024 
Attendees  -Allan Perry Tau Xi 1967;Arnie GuttenbergUpsilon Kappa 1966;, Joel 
CohenUpsilon Kappa 1966;  Martin Malamud Upsilon Kappa 1966;, Jerry Steiner Epsilon 
1967;  Bob Krell Epsilon; ,Barry YaEee Eta 1953; ,Elliot Slotnick Alpha Sigma 1958; ,Norman 
Perlberger Omega; Norman Cohen Sigma 1955; Nelson Assael Upsilon Kappa; ,Neil 
Berman Alpha Iota 1964 and Gary Katz Delta Theta 1964. 
  
 

SAR Area  
GET 

TOGETHERS

South Florida, March 2024

Attendees:  Richard Remick, Xi 1956; Barry Yaffe, Eta 1960; Blair Freidman, Theta Lambda 1958; Stuart Yourish, 
Nu Beta 1960; Alan Perry, Tau Xi 1968; Michael Solomon, Upsilon Kappa 1966;
Jason Sonin, Alpha Iota 1954; Barry Dershaw; Ben Lafazan, Upsilon 1964; Alan Hollander, Zeta Theta 1965;  
Joel Hollander, Zeta Theta 1967; Larry Caplan, Gamma 1965; Rob Feldman, Delta Gamma 1967; Lew Cohen, 
Zeta Xi 1964; Bruce Donor, Epsilon 1974; Mitchell Matez, Epsilon 1974; Nelson Assael, Upsilon Kappa 1965;  
Neil Berman, Alpha Iota 1964; Richard Selzer, Delta Gamma 1966; Stuart Abramson, Tau Xi 1960;  
Norman Cohen, Sigma 1953; Arnie Guttenberg, Upsilon Kappa 1966; Eric Segal; Jerry Steiner, Epsilon 1966;
David Tarr, Theta Lambda 1958; Elliot Slotnick, Alpha Sigma 1958; Marc Tarabour, Nu Beta 1961; Alan Hess, 
Upsilon Kappa 1957; Joel Cohen, Upsilon Kappa 1965; Gary Katz, Delta Theta 1964; Ed Pressman, Tau Xi 1965; 
and, Barry Brandeis, Tau Xi 1961.

South Florida, November 2024

Attendees:  Allan Perry, Tau Xi 1967; Arnie Guttenberg, 
Upsilon Kappa 1966; Joel Cohen, Upsilon Kappa 1966;  
Martin Malamud, Upsilon Kappa 1966; Jerry Steiner, 
Epsilon 1967;  Bob Krell, Epsilon; Barry Yaffee, Eta 1953; 
Elliot Slotnick, Alpha Sigma 1958; Norman Perlberger, 
Omega; Norman Cohen, Sigma 1955; Nelson Assael, 
Upsilon Kappa; Neil Berman, Alpha Iota 1964; and,  
Gary Katz, Delta Theta 1964.
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William Glazer PSER, passed away recently. 
Who was he? I first met Bill (don't call me Billy) at a conclave in 1966, hosted by the 

brothers in the Canadian Quebec District Council (Montreal). When I arrived in Montreal, 
there was about a foot of snow on the streets of this fabulous city. The Exalted Ruler of the 
council, Bill greeted us and filled us in on the activities that are planned. Bill was a small 
man in stature, but it became obvious that he had total command over everything. I had 
some very important conversations with him, regarding the future of SAR. In other words, 
I like his style! We all had so much fun on the slopes of the Laurentian mountains, north of 
the city. Skiing, ice skating,  and tobogganing with ‘Duke’ and Harold (Michael Carmel and 
Weitzberg). Bill heard the crash while he was just finishing a ski run, and came running over 
with a few other brothers. We accidentally hit the side of a narrow bridge. Luckily we all fell 
off before the crash. We were all OK nothing broke except our pride and a toboggan that 
looked like a giant wooden wind chime. 

Bill was a leader, fair and simple. At the convention in NYC in 1967, he was elected SER. 
A new set of leaders on the SBC electrified the brotherhood. Leaders such as Dana Levitz, 
Neil Berman, Jeff Epstein, Stan Lyons Harold Heft, Michael Carmel, Harold Weitzberg, and 
myself. He directed us to go out and let the excitement filter down to all brothers. I spoke 
to Bill almost every night, and we would talk about anything and everything. When I heard 
that he passed I was deeply moved and in shock. We had lost contact in the 70’s. Someone 
said he moved to California. All I know is this: SAR lost a very integral part responsible for 
the success we had had in the late sixties. Willian F. Glazer, the 56th SER.  
May he rest in peace, he served us well.

—by Jeff Kanner, Delta Xi 1964 8 Brother Rick Goldman, Beta Iota 1971. 
Rick served our fraternity with love and passion and was honored to be a member of  

our alumni board. He will be deeply missed by all of us.

In Memory

http://www.SARAlumni.com


MICHAEL ABELSON
JAY ABOVITZ
DOUGLAS ABRAMSON
GILBERT B. ABRAMSON ESQ.
RUDOLPH ARKIN CLU
BOB ARONSON
LARRY SCOTT AUERBACH ESQ.
CARL BAGELL
MATT BAGELL
DANNY BAGELLE
LEONARD BALK
LESLIE BANKOFF
MICHAEL BARMASH
JAY BAUMOHL
LELAND BEIGEL
MICHAEL BELMAN
RICHIE BENKIN
ANDY BENNETT
HENRY S. BERKS
LARRY BLUMENTHAL
STEWART BOLNO
CLIFF BOTWIN MD
BARRY BRANDEIS
ARTHUR BRANDT
CHARLES BRODSKY
NEAL BROIDY
LARRY CAPLAN

RICK CARTIER
BARRY COHEN
STANLEY COHEN
STEPHEN K. COHEN
RONALD DEITELBAUM
DR. ROBERT DENNIS 
ERIC (RICK) DESOUZA
MIKE DIAMONDSTEIN
STUART DISCOUNT
HENRY L. DONER ESQ.
GENE DRUBETSKOY
ARTHUR EDELL
STEVEN EDELL
RIC EDELMAN
STEVEN B. EFFRES ESQ.
M. WALTER EISENBERG
SCOTT ENGEL
CLIFFORD EPSTEIN
MARTIN FINE
PHILIP FINK
BEN FOLKMAN
ROSS FORMAN
ROBERT L. FRANKLIN
CRAIG FRIEDMAN
DREW FRIEDMAN
JERRY W. FRIEDMAN
NORMAN GARFIELD

MARK GARFINKEL
MICHAEL B. GARFINKLE
BRUCE GENTER
RICHARD E. GENTER ESQ.
EMANUEL I. GLADSTONE
BRAD GLAZIER
JOSH GOLDBERG
RICK GOLDMAN
STANLEY GORNISH
STEVE GRADESS
RICHARD GREENBERG
STEVEN H. GREENBERG
SAM GREENBLATT
JODY GRODNITZKY
JAMY GROSS
ALVIN L. HACKERMAN
ROBERT HAFTER
EVAN HARTMAN
HAROLD M. HEFT
PHIL HEINZ
JEFFREY HELMAN
HAL HERSHMAN
JOEL H. HOLLANDER
JOSEPH HOLLANDER
ALAN S. HOLLANDER ESQ.
DR. SEAN HYMAN 
DANIEL M. ISARD

MARC ISDANER
MICHAEL ISRAEL
DR. LEE JAFFEE
GLENN JOSEPHS
BILL KAISER
NORMAN W. KAMEROW
ELLIOT KAPLAN
STEVE KAPLAN
STU KAVITSKY
STANLEY KLATSKY
DR. BRAD KLEIN
MICHAEL KOFF
RANDY KORIN
KEVIN LADIN MD
S. ROBERT LANDOW
RON LAPIDES
STUART M. LAZAR
CHARLES LAZARUS
DAVID LEVINE
ALAN LIEBERMAN
ANDREW LIEBERMAN
SANFORD LIPSTEIN
DENNIS H. LYONS
MICHAEL MALAMUT
ROBERT MALMUD
ALAN MANDELOFF
MITCHELL MATEZ

ERIC S. MENDELSOHN
RICHARD MERIN
STEVEN MORSE
MARK MOSKOVITZ PhD.
LOUIS NAPOLIELLO
HARRY NEERENBERG
PHILLIP D. NEUER
JAY NEVILOFF
STEVE NEWMARK
MARVIN PEREL
MARVIN PERLMAN
BARRY PERSOFSKY
IRWIN B. PESCOV
JEFF POPPEL
MICHAEL POSNER
BRAD PRICE
HERB RAFAEL
STEVEN L. RICHMAN
CHUCK ROBBIN
FRED ROBBINS
GREGG ROMAN
LEON ROOMBERG
M. ZEV ROSE
ALLAN ROSENBLUM
DR. HOWARD ROSENFELD
DANIEL E. ROSNER
BRETT ROSOFF-VERBIT

ALLEN L. ROTHENBERG
MARC ROTHMAN
HOWARD ROVNER ESQ.
ELLIOT RUBINSKY
ELLIER RUSS
DON SABLE
STUART SAFT
HARVEY SALKOW
PAUL SANDLER
DOUGLAS SAYER
JASON E. SAYLOR
KENNETH SCHATZ
ARI SCHLOSS
H. STANLEY SCHOFER
JUSTIN SCHWARTZ
MARK SCHWARTZBERG
JERRY SEGAL
LARRY SEROTA
STANLEY SHATZ
LEOPOLD SHER
STEVEN M. SHUBERT
NEIL SHUPAK
SCOTT SIEGAL
ALAN B. SIMONS CPA
DICK SINGER
MAURY SINGER
RAFI MAX SIRNER

PAUL SMITH
MARK SOKOLOFF
EDWARD SOLL
MICHAEL SOLOMON
RAYMOND M. SOLOMON DDS
MARK SPATZ
DAVE TARR
BOB TROTENBERG
MARC UKNIS
LARRY VERBIT
ALAN WAGMAN
EDWARD WALDMAN
NOLAN WALTERS
HAL WARD
STEVE WASSERSTROM
STEVEN WEINER
DEAN WEINTRAUB
PHILIP FLIP WEISS
NED M. WEISS MD
BARRY WERTLIEB
BRADLEY J. WHITTEN
MICHAEL WINIGRAD
ALLAN D. YASNYI
SETH YUDES
BRUCE ZEIGER
JACK ZOBLIN

LIFETIME MEMBERS

SIGMA ALPHA RHO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
PLEASE PAY YOUR 
▼▼▼  DUES  ▼▼▼

Dues are nominal, $18.00 per year, $36.00 for five years or $150.00 for a lifetime membership. 
We cannot afford to continue sending you information about our Association  

unless you are a member. PLEASE HELP! 

TO PAY YOUR DUES, PLEASE VISIT  
https://www.saralumni.com/dues.html

Or you can mail your dues to: 
Brother Phil Fink

PO Box 373
Finksburg, MD 21048-0373   

TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFO, VISIT 
https://www.saralumni.com/contact/updateinfo.html

When you update your info, 
please include email  

to receive future information

Help maintain our Alumni Association by joining…
To join, make your check out to Sigma Alpha Rho Alumni Association and sending your dues to: Bro. Phil Fink, Treasurer,  
PO Box 373 Finksburg, MD 21048-0373 or go to http://www.saralumni.com/dues.html and pay online!
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PAID MEMBER LISTING TO BE UPDATED AND DISTRIBUTED VIA EMAIL. WE SEND OUR BEST WISHES TO PHIL FINK FOR A HEALTHY RECOVERY.
2025 PAID MEMBERSHIPS

ADVERTISE WITH US 
We are now accepting advertising so that  

current alumni can help support the revival of SAR  
and advertise their current businesses.

The current rates are:
Business Card Size	 $100
¼ Page		  $150
½ Page		  $225
Full Page		  $300

Contact Steve Kaplan, skkpsych@icloud.com

Help us to  
stay connected.

Whether you have a great story to share or just 
want to make sure we have your most recent 

information, we encourage Brothers to keep in 
touch with us by clicking the link below.

www.saralumni.com/contact/updateinfo.html

https://www.saralumni.com/dues.html
https://www.saralumni.com/contact/updateinfo.html
http://www.saralumni.com/dues.html
mailto:skkpsych%40icloud.com?subject=SAR%20Advertise
https://www.saralumni.com/contact/updateinfo.html



